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Maundy Thursday  
Last Supper - Bring & Share Event 

 
Come and join us at Southside for a Bring 
& Share meal, drama and chat, on what 
it might have been like for the disciples  

Maundy Thursday  
28th March at 6.30 pm 

 
All welcome including children 

Thank you 
This is just a note to say thank you for all 
the Birthday cards I received.  It is lovely 
to know folk remembered you 30 in all. 

Thank you  
Betty 

May 2024 Newsletter  
If you have anything you would like 

published in the May edition,  
please send your article in by  
Midnight Sunday 21st April  

Thank you (Ed) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big Thank You to everyone who has 
donated Easter Eggs to be distributed by 
Peterborough Foodbank. As always, your 
generosity is very much appreciated. 

Sue 

WEDNESDAY FRIENDS 
 
After much thought, and following 
consultation with group members, Sylvia 
and Sue have decided to combine 
Cameo and Guild to create a new group 
'Wednesday Friends”.  
This will be a social group where 
everyone will be welcome. There will 
sometimes be organised activities and at 
other times there will be the opportunity 
to continue with personal projects - 
puzzles, knitting etc but will always 
include eating cake and drinking 
tea/coffee. 
From May the meetings will take place 
on the first Wednesday of each month 
(NOT in July and August) from 2-4pm. 
but our first meeting will be on 17th 
April.  There will be a sign - up sheet on 
the noticeboard each month so that we 
know how many people to cater for.  
 
We look forward to developing this new 
group and hope members of Cameo and 
Guild will enjoy forming Wednesday 
Friends. 
 


